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Samantha Condon

From: Alex Kaiser

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:41 PM

To: Code Enforcement Team

Subject: Landmark tree removal - 13506 132ND AVE NE

Attachments: Re: LSM24-03245; LSM24-03245+SURVEY_-_BOUNDARY_AND_TOPOGRAPHIC+

4.25.2024_1.32.00_PM+4219168 (2).PDF

Hi code enforcement, 

I have an illegal landmark tree removal at 13506 132ND AVE NE. This was discovered through the 1st 

review of LSM24-03245. The attached survey dated 12/11/23 was submitted with the LSM and shows a 

30’’ pine stump. On google street view, the tree was existing in April of 2023. The removal happened 

somewhere between then. There are no tree removal approvals on the property. I reached out to the 

owner who admitted they removed it due to a dangerous lean. They have no arborist documentation of 

that, however. That email correspondence is attached. Let me know if you have questions! 
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Thanks,  

 

Alex Kaiser (he/him/his)  

Planner  

City of Kirkland Planning and Building Department 

123 Fifth Ave, Kirkland WA 98033 

(425) 587-3258 l akaiser@kirklandwa.gov 

 




